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RIBBON CUTTING

CLASS CHANGES

NTGD

We had a great turn out for the
ribbon cutting for the Heights.
CWJC along with 14 other
nonprofits now located on one
campus making it a one stop shop
for those in need of our services.
If you haven’t seen our new
location, give us a call and
schedule a visit.

The evening classes for the 2024 fall
session will be expanding to three
nights a week, Monday Tuesday and
Thursdays from 6-9 pm.  This will give
the evening participant an opportunity
to get the full training curriculum as
the day classes.

Save the date, September 19, 2024.  North Texas
Giving Day is one of two major fundraisers CWJC
participates in.  Money raised in this event helps
fund our program cost and allows us to keep our
program free of charge.  This year’s goal is
$15,000.

GIVING WOMEN A HAND UP NOT A HAND OUT



THANK YOU

KELLY PATE

BOARD MEMBERS
NEEDED

I just want to take a moment and thank
all of you who support CWJC in so
many ways.  We could not do what we
do without the hard work and
dedication of our volunteer teachers,
mentors, board of directors, our prayer
warriors, and financial supporters.  We
are grateful for all you do to help us
give women of Ellis County a hand up
not a hand out.  Thank You, Lauri

We would like to welcome Kelly Pate to
our volunteer teaching staff.  Kelly is a
retired librarian/teacher after 37
years  with Dallas ISD.  Kelly will be
leading the day leadership class this
semester.  We are so excited to have her
on our team.

CWJC will be having three board
vacancies at the end of 2024.  If you
have a passion to help women and are
interested in possibly serving on our
board contact Lauri Henderson at 
972-937-6620 or lauri@elliscwjc.life


